To obtain the Wisconsin Cost Database resources, we ask that one rep from each state become a point of contact. The POC will need to request a Wisconsin DWD account at https://accounts.dwd.wisconsin.gov/ . The user name of the account will look like "wiext\username".

[bookmark: _GoBack]After your DWD account is created, please send your user name to Robert.Czarny@dwd.wisconsin.gov or Stephen.Noll@dwd.wisconsin.gov and access will be granted for the resources stored at https://sps.dwd.state.wi.us/wijs. On that site, the information is in the Shared Documents area.
